
 
 
5 October 2007  
 
Dr John Tamblyn 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
Level 5, 210 Elizabeth Street, 
Sydney, NSW, 2000 
  
Dear Dr Tamblyn, 
 
AEMC CONGESTION MANAGEMENT REVIEW DRAFT REPORT  
 
In response to the AEMC’s invitation for submissions on the Congestion 
Management Review (CMR) draft report by 9 November 2007 the National 
Generators’ Forum (NGF) considers that the timeframe for responses is insufficient 
to allow for a detailed consideration of the analysis and recommendations. 
 
The NGF appreciates the past opportunities to provide its views on the issues 
associated with congestion management; however this is the first opportunity for 
stakeholders to provide feedback on analysis and recommendations.    
 
Given the significant amount of detail in the report that needs to be understood and 
considered, and the time required to prepare thorough and meaningful responses to 
the recommendations, I propose the due date for submissions from stakeholders be 
extended to 7 December 2007.  Due consideration of this request at your earliest 
convenience would be greatly appreciated.   
 
Please do not hesitate contact me on (02) 6243 5120 if you wish to discuss any 
queries you may have in respect of this request.    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Boshier 
Executive Director 
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